
   

 

 

18 October 2018 

 

 

Dear Ms Abad Olivia, 

 

East Anglia One Offshore Windfarm Order 2014 (“the Order”) – Variation of Deemed 

Marine License 

 

On the 17 June 2014 the Secretary of State for Energy and Climate Change granted 

consent for the East Anglia One Offshore Wind Farm Order 2014 (“the Order”) which 

included in Schedule 10 (generation assets) and Schedule 11 (transmission assets) two 

deemed marine licences (DMLs) in accordance with Section 149 of the Planning Act 2008. 

 

The Marine Management Organisation (MMO) received the request to vary the DMLs 

contained within the Order on 8 May 2018.  The request was to designate a new disposal 

site (TH23) and specify disposal to another site (HU212). The MMO also incorporated 

changes to conditions to ensure the DMLs reflect the revised standard navigation 

conditions and this was agreed to by Scottish Power.   

 

The MMO has now completed its consideration of these requests and, in exercise of the 

powers conferred by section 72(3)(d) of the Marine and Coastal Access Act 2009, has 

varied the DML as detailed in the Notice of Variation enclosed. Also enclosed is a copy of 

the varied DMLs. This documentation is also publicly available on the MMO’s website at 

www.gov.uk/mmo 

 

In accordance with regulation 3 of The Marine Licensing (Notices Appeals) Regulations 

2011, you may appeal the notice of variation to the First-tier Tribunal. If you wish to appeal 

then in accordance with rule 22(1)(b) of the Tribunal Procedure (First-tier 

Tribunal)(General Regulatory Chamber) Rules 2009 (SI 2009/1976) you have 28 days 

from the date of the sending of the notice of variation to send or deliver a notice of appeal 

to the First-tier Tribunal. 
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Nuria Abad Olivia 

Offshore Assistant Environmental Manager 

(Via Email only) 

 

Our reference: DCO/2013/00005 
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Yours Sincerely 

 

Laura Opel 

Marine Licensing Case Officer 

 

D +44 (0)20822 57690 

E  laura.opel@marinemanagement.org.uk  
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